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Class Five/Six
                                                                                      Friday 21st November 2014.
Project 

Remember that your Ancient Egyptian maths project is due to be completed for next week. We will be solving each other’s maths problems on Wednesday.
Reading
Try to read at home daily and ask an adult to write a short comment in your Reading Records once a week. 
Spelling

Next week we will be looking at spellings with the prefix super- (for example, superhuman). We have given you your lists of spellings of words using super- to learn for the week. Please make sure you take your list home with you to practise.

English
Next week we will be starting our English unit on scary stories, taking Ancient Egypt as our theme. Do you have any favourite scary stories at home which you would like to bring in?  
Maths

Next week in maths we have some special visitors with York St John University, who will be sharing some maths games with us on Tuesday.
We will learn the 4 times table for the Times Table Challenge. Please complete your 4 times table booklet that was given to you today.

Don’t forget to learn the division facts for the times table too, e.g. 24 ÷ 4 = 6 (or how many 4s are in 24?) 

The My Maths login is: parkgrove and the username is: multiply. The task this week needs to be completed by Friday 28th November. 
Mystery Maths
We have had lots of responses on our class blogs to the Mystery Maths challenge and we have chosen our winner this week: Alexander Savkovic from Class 5. Well done! 
The new question is now on the Class 5 and 6 blogs: http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/ 
Other Notes
We have had a lot of children without P.E. kit over the last couple of weeks, which can make it a struggle to ensure there is enough spare kit to go around. Please make sure you bring your P.E. kit in on Monday if you take it home over the weekend or speak to your class teacher if you have any difficulties with bringing in P.E. kit. If there are any reasons that you can’t take part in P.E. (i.e. for medical reasons), please make sure you have a note from home to explain why. If you have long hair, please make sure you wear a bobble, and remember to bring in tape for your ears if you wear earrings.

Miss Land and Mr Baines
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